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  Important Diary Dates: 
 

Inset Days for 2024/25: 
• Wednesday 23rd July 2025 

 

Sports Day: Tuesday 17th June (afternoon): 

1:30pm 
 

Helston Community College Y6 transition 
days: Tuesday 1st & Wednesday 2nd July: 

(Monday 30th by invitation only). 
 

Mounts Bay Academy Y6 Transition Day: 

Tuesday 1st July 
 

Y4/5/6 Global Boarders Surf Day: Friday 
4th July 
 

Y3/4 Residential: Monday 7th – Tuesday 8th 
July - Rosuick Organic Farm.  
 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly: Monday 21st July 

@ 1.30pm (for Y6 parents/carers only) 

PE Days: 
 

PE lessons will generally continue to take 

place on Fridays for all three classes. 
 

Don’t forget Sports Day on Tuesday – all 
children will need to arrive to school dressed 

in smart PE kit, including plan white t-shirt, 
black or blue shorts and trainers. They will 

also require their school jumper or fleeces, 
sun-cream and a water bottle. 

Attendance: 

Overall school attendance for this week was 
97.12% (of which 0.41% was unauthorised).  

The attendance for each class was: 

• Emerald Class: 96.7% 

• Diamond Class: 96.3% 
• Zircon Class: 98.4% 

 

Overall school attendance for the academic 
year so far is 96.16%. 

After School Clubs: Summer Term 2025: 
 

Choir Club: (For Y2-6: 3:15 – 4:00pm) 
• Thursday 19th June 

• Thursday 26th June 
 

Due to the second half of this term being so 

busy, we are unable to offer the usual range of 
clubs. However, our wraparound after school 
provision (breakfast and after school club) will 

remain in place as normal. 

Google Classrooms: 
 

Don’t forget to check your child’s Google 
Classrooms for updates on their learning, links 

to useful resources and the latest school news. 

Maths Whizz: 
 

Congratulations to all the children who 
reached the Hall of Fame last week. 
 

We would like to encourage as many of our 

Y1-6 children to take advantage of this free 
maths resource by trying to achieve 3 blue 

and 3 red gems each week, enabling them to 
reach the Hall of Fame.  
 

And don’t forget, children can also access 

Times Table Rock Stars and White Rose 1-
minute Maths to practise their maths fluency 
skills.  

Class Photos: 

A reminder to order your class photos please 
click here or scan the QR Code below. Please 

order by 21st June to ensure the photos are 
delivered before the end of term. 
 

The password was emailed separately last 

week. 

 

PTA Second-hand Uniform Sale: 

The PTA will hold a second-hand uniform sale 
later this term. However, they require some 

stock! Please donate any items you may have! 

Cardboard Boxes!: 

In preparation for packing up the items in the 
Zircon and Diamond classrooms, please can 

we have any reasonable sized cardboard 

boxes suitable for removals! Thanks! 

https://jobuckleyphotographycornwall.gotphoto.co.uk/login


 
 
 

 
 

  

Zircon Residential Trip: 

The Zircon Class have had a brilliant time on 

their residential trip to Bath & Bristol this 
week.  
 

They had a great first day at Longleat Safari 
Park where they went on the water safari and 
saw sea lions and gorillas; took a train ride; 

and did the main safari where they saw lions, 
rhinos, koalas, crocodiles and giant otters!  
 

In the evening they had great fun bowling 
before heading to Bath Youth Hostel. 
On Tuesday they spent the day in Bristol where 

they visited SS Great Britain in the morning 
and the science museum (We The Curious) in 

the afternoon, going to the Planetarium and 
taking part in a robot programming workshop.  
 

In the evening they ate in ZaZa Bazaar before 

heading to the Bristol Hippodrome Theatre to 
watch War Horse. All the children (and staff) 

thought the show was amazing! 
On the final day, the children walked in the 
sunshine to the Roman Baths, before returning 

back! 
 

All children behaved brilliantly and enjoyed 

getting to know each other. 
 

Many thanks to Mr Snook, Mrs Jones and Mrs 

Symons who supported with this trip. 
And finally, thanks to Godolphin Cross 
Community Association for contributing 

towards the cost of this trip, making it 
accessible for everyone. 
 

Photos have already uploaded to the Google 
Classroom soon. 
 

 
 

 

Sports Day: 

A reminder that sports day is next Tuesday 

afternoon at 1:30pm on the school field. 

The PTA will be selling a selection of cold 

refreshments and cake at Sports Day. They 
will also be running a ‘pick a square’ 
completion with the opportunity to win a 

selection of prizes.  

The card machine won’t work at the field so 
remember to bring your cash! Please bring 
any hamper donations on Monday and any 

cake donations on Tuesday morning. Your 

help would be appreciated. 

Parent Communications Reminder: 

We are changing the method we use for 
communicating with parents/carers. An email 

was sent last week explaining the changes.  

It is important that you finish creating your 
account, as going forward we will be using this 

method to communicate with parents/carers.  

If you did not receive the email, or you 

have any queries, please contact the 
school office.  

Reception Beach Trip: 

On Thursday, the Reception children visited 
Gunwalloe Beach with other reception children 

from our Crofty small schools Hub.  

Anna Pope led the day with amazing art 

activities inspired by Andy Goldsworthy.  

Children collected natural materials and 
created beautiful pieces of art with them. The 
children's behaviour and social skills 

throughout the day were impeccable and all 

had a thoroughly great time!  

 

 



 
 

Cross Country League Presentation & Fun Relays: 

Well done to all of the Y3/4 children and the KS1 children who turned out for the Cross 

Country League presentation and fun relays on Tuesday.  

Also, congratulations to Loy and Henry who formed part of a winning mixed school relay team 

on the day. 

Following the races, medals and trophies were awarded to schools and individuals for their 

achievements in this year’s league.  

In total, during the entire competition, Godolphin won an eye-watering 37 medals along with 
the overall league trophy for the third year running, and the weighted points trophy (for the 

11th successive year). 

Many thanks to Mrs Hall and Mrs Carter who supported with organising the relay teams on the 

day! 

Overall league and individual results are on the Google Classroom. 

 

 

Cornwall Mental Health Support Team 

Parent Workshops: 

Due to the previous success of the parent 

workshops, the Cornwall MHST are 
running another series of parent/carer 

workshops. 

More details are on the Google Classroom, 

however, the links are below: 

Sleep Workshop - 

https://forms.office.com/e/6cJiu8PArV 

Resilience Workshop - 

https://forms.office.com/e/260T74xF2v 

Worry Workshop - 

https://forms.office.com/e/hkyaFeuY1Z 

Behaviour Workshop - 

https://forms.office.com/e/gA2jNGbZ4F 

 

Sign up will close a week before the 
workshop. 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fforms.office.com%2fe%2f6cJiu8PArV&c=E,1,i5ukVh1v7ROJ-9fyDn0cvdh81CMjA-ZWYwmLsTpxKn8zAYzDOVyCUovNPDIvKqVHF2Z2GrPl8yYus-tgxoSTSPrKzi3jUQd302I3xMQovmB6ikmG0qopeBwHO7w,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fforms.office.com%2fe%2f260T74xF2v&c=E,1,kOxR0bXRtqVujTKiwTn_LOC-lSFj8-Dr2Us6xkkhaUDIiwrEa6yyGIf-J3Dr4mmkYRv23UfM0mx6mX0_B1CRbqa9bK0-uqbYddEud2vjEeNd&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fforms.office.com%2fe%2fhkyaFeuY1Z&c=E,1,wVStoEQR-3fzcirhzU8M8OJBKHBj-Un5hFfXZ2o0WicZzv_ONHSTmeGb_qgchoLMdnpiuXFBveDyiPjUY0YFP3-K3gCEGKrQMQa0MHlvN6k,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fforms.office.com%2fe%2fgA2jNGbZ4F&c=E,1,3J4-bQ2WYDFXuOD-vSOBNJ0sYM_Da1k8Dj17FisDtxmQL74gk0Uhse8ao-V9ExL3_zCxnnB7tcJAh01kZh7OganeY7wL1iNVTs73UbgLKesBYC-LuxD2gxSr&typo=1

